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We, everyone I know, and both sides of the isle, are strongly in favor of vote by mail! 

It is as safe and accurate, or more so, than in person voting, and it creates much 

higher voting percentages, as poorer people and working people can easily vote. It is 

a very bad idea to end vote-by-mail!!!! 


